April 21, 1978

Mrs. Rath G. Van Cleve
Director
Office of Territorial Affairs
U. S. Pepartment of the Interior
Washington, D. C. 20240

Dear Mrs. Van Cleve:

We received your letter forwarding a copy of Senator Kabua's letter to the Secretary of the Interior. We will need to discuss this with Dr. Conard who is currently in the Pacific so there will be some delay in our response. We will send you our comments as soon as possible following his return.

Sincerely,

Original signed by W. W. Burr, Jr., M.D.

W. W. Burr, Jr., M. D. Acting Director Division of Biomedical and Environmental Research

bcc: W. Weyzen/HHSP

BEST COPY AVAILABLE

#5997 ACT.DIR/BER WWBurr,Jr:lmb 4/21/78

MKA-7. Enwicker

